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HCR 149/HR 100 - REQUESTING A SUNRISE ANALYSIS OF MANDATORY 
INSURANCE COVERAGE FOR CERTAIN SEXUALLY TRANSMITTED DISEASE 
SCRENINGS 
 

Chairs, Vice-Chairs, and committee members, thank you for this opportunity to 
provide testimony on SCR 141 requesting a sunrise analysis of mandated coverage for 
sexually transmitted disease screening.  

 
Kaiser Permanente Hawaii supports this resolution. 

We think the information from this study will be very useful to determine the extent of the 
sexually transmitted disease screening by health care providers as well as the coverage afforded 
by health plans under the federal Affordable Care Act.  With this report the legislature can 
consider how they can best participate in assuring appropriate care is available for patients 
needing it.  
 
Accordingly, Kaiser supports requesting the legislative auditor to conduct an impact assessment 
report pursuant to Sections 23-51 and 23-52 of the Hawaii Revised Statutes.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  
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